
Thank you for your participation in YMHC for the 2018 season.   

According to our records you have not yet registered for the 2019 season.    

In order for YMHC to make informed decisions concerning divisional play for the 2019 season 

we need to know how many players we expect to play in each division. 

If you intend to return to YMHC for the 2019 season we would greatly appreciate that you 

register by Friday June 14, 2019. To register – please click here.   

Thanks for your co-operation in this important matter.   

YMHC Registrar 

ymhcregistrar@rogers.com 

 

Note(s):  Our Atom division (players born 2010) is full.   Please contact the YMHC Registrar for 

alternate arrangements.  

If you have registered for the 2019 season and or advised us that you are not returning - please 

ignore this email.   
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